
More Information:
For more information about School Streets, 
where they are currently in operation in 
Brighton & Hove, and who can and cannot 
access the closures please visit the School 
Streets website:  
www.brighton-hove.gov.uk/school-streets-
brighton-hove

If you have any questions or comments 
relating to School Streets, or might be 
interested in volunteering at a School Streets 
site, please send an email to:  
school.streets@brighton-hove.gov.uk
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mSchool Streets support the safe 
movement of children and families 
travelling to and from school by 
restricting motor vehicle access on 
roads with a school gate during 
school drop off and pick up times, 
one hour in the morning and one 
hour in the afternoon.

This helps to create an environment 
that enables and encourages more 
walking, wheeling, cycling and 
scooting. 

School Streets
in Brighton & Hove

Brighton & Hove City Council is 
committed to delivering a city-
wide School Streets programme 
to all eligible infant, primary and 
junior schools.



How School Streets Work

Motor vehicles are prohibited from entering 
a School Street during enforcement hours 
unless the user or vehicle is exempt. A Penalty 
Charge Notice (PCN) may be issued to 
vehicles that illegally access a school street in 
contravention of road traffic regulations. 

The entrances to all School Streets are 
marked by signs that inform road users of the 
restrictions and enforcement hours. 

Who is Exempt

The following users can access the street at 
all times:

• �residents who live within the closed portion 
of the street

• �resident who lives on streets connected to 
the closed portion of the street that must 
have access due to lack of another way in 
or out (such as culs de sac, one way streets, 
etc.)

• �medical, therapeutic or care visitors to 
people who live within the closed portion 
of the street

• �Blue Badge holders whose destination is 
within the closed portion of the street

• �Employees or related activity of businesses 
or services operating within the closed 
portion of the street

• �contracted school transport vehicles

• �school staff members accessing school-
provided off-street parking facilities or 
street parking within the closure

To reach the full potential for safety and 
community benefits that School Streets 
provide, we ask any motorists that are 
permitted to enter School Street to try 
and time their arrival and departure 
outside of the enforcement period. 

Any exempt motor vehicles that cannot 
avoid entering or exiting a School 
Street during enforcement hours should 
proceed through at walking speed (5mph 
or slower) as there will be children in the 
road during these times. 

Unless otherwise noted, 
all School Streets in 
Brighton & Hove are in 
force Monday to Friday 
from 8.15 - 9.15am 
and 2.45-3.45pm, 
during school term time 
only. They are not in 
operation on weekends 
or any school breaks or 
holidays.  

Some School Streets 
may also operate with 
additional measures, 
such as gates, bollards, 
temporary barriers, 
or other traffic 
management devices. 

Emergency services and 
public transport vehicles 
are also allowed access 
at all times.


